
CITY OF TIOGA 
Planning & Zoning Commission  

  Special Meeting Minutes  
April 16, 2018 

 
A special meeting of the Planning & Zoning of the City of Tioga was called to order at 5:30 pm on April 16, 
2018, at the Tioga City Hall, by Planning & Zoning President Travis Wittman. 

 
PRESENT: Travis Wittman, Daryn Pederson, Barry Ramberg, and Micheal Koehlinger 
 
ABSENT: Neil Rudnik 
 
Guest: Chris Norgaard 
   

New Business 
 

1. Chris Norgaard/Tioga Community Center, Building Application – Norgaard presented a building 
application for the Tioga Community Center.  Norgaard stated as of now, barring all the building is coming 
in under budget.  This will allow for the extras such as asphalting the parking lot, hockey rink, etc.  A 
question was asked as to whether the building could be used as a tornado shelter.  Norgaard stated the 
building could be used as a tornado shelter but they can’t classify the building as such as it is not built with 
the specs to call it an official tornado shelter.  A short discussion held.   Pederson made a motion to 
approve building application, second by Koehlinger.  Ayes; Pederson, Ramberg, Koehlinger, Wittman. 
 

2. Chris Norgaard/Tioga Airport General Aviation Terminal, Building Application – Norgaard presented a 
building application for the Tioga Municipal Airport.  A short discussion held.   Pederson made a motion 
to approve building application, second by Koehlinger.  Ayes; Pederson, Ramberg, Koehlinger, Wittman. 
 

 
With no further business, the meeting of the Tioga Planning and Zoning was adjourned by unanimous vote moved 
by Pederson, second by Rudnik at 7:00 p.m. call: Ayes; Pederson, Rudnik, Wittman. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Tioga Planning and Zoning is scheduled for Thursday, May 17, 2018 at 6:30pm, to 
be held at the Tioga City Hall.   
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      Travis Wittman, City Planning & Zoning President  
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Desiree Hanson, Deputy Auditor 


